Aniak Public Library Report #3

Library is still going strong, getting more students in after school, but since moose hunting started it has been slow.

I have been attending zoom meetings with state wide librarians, and getting in contact with some of the libraries that are similar to ours, which helps a lot with any questions I might have regarding library needs and how to go by helping patrons.

Due to this weather for the past few weeks my internet has been very slow. I have been able to login to the libraries email, but at times it would not load. I'm trying to play checkup as usual.

As you might notice my library hours have changed. I have posted signs to the public at both stores, the library, Post Office, and here at the city office, including in your agenda packets.

As of Friday, 09-09-22, I no longer have a youth worker due to the Traditional Councils SYETP funding. I will be speaking with the new manager about hiring a Library Assist.

Other than that, I'm still learning a lot and trying my best to help all patrons who come to the library.

Rebecca M. Hill Librarian